September 13, 2011
The Mabel-Canton Board of Education of Independent School District #238 held a special meeting on Tuesday, September 13, 2011 at 6:00 p.m. in the board room.

Members present:  Mary Kuhn, Brian Aberg, Cristal Adkins, Dave Swenson, Chris Loppnow, Jane Hall and Supt. Moriarty. 
Absent:  Troy Soiney

Also present:  Sally Lange

Supt. Moriarty presented the Board with a letter of resignation effective September 13, 2011 from Sally Lange.  Ms. Lange requested in her letter to resign from her teaching position pursuant to Article 12 of the Master Agreement.   

Motion by Hall, second by Swenson and carried unanimously, to accept the resignation as presented.  

Ms. Lange addressed the Board and thanked them for allowing her to teach in the district for the past twenty-three (23) years.  The Board members also thanked Ms. Lange for her service.

There was a short discussion on filling the now vacant teaching position.

Motion by Adkins, second by Loppnow and carried unanimously, to adjourn.

Minutes respectively submitted by:


Michael Moriarty, Superintendent

Approved by:


Jane Hall, Clerk
